
Fredericton North Heritage Association
Board Meeting, August 18, 2021

Minutes

Present:  Eric Megarity, Diana Moore, Bob McNeil, Anne Trecartin.
The meeting was called to order at 3:00 pm at Picaroons.

Heritage Fair:  Jill Hargrove is working on organizing the fall Heritage Fair for 
2021.  The date is set for October 16 and the Kin Centre is booked.  
 
Program/publicity:  

- There was discussion about future meetings.  Assuming St. Mary’s Church 
Hall is available (Eric to check with Jim McElman), there may be a BBQ in 
September and Bob will contact Mike Bravener to see if he will perform. 
Decisions about meetings will be made as the time draws nearer, and are 
COVID dependent.

- Eric was interviewed by Trina MacDonald of the Northside News.  An 
article on the FNHA will appear in the September issue.  

- A new spokesperson is needed to promote FNHA on radio (in Dow’s place).  
Jill and Carol Randall are possibilities.  

Journal/publications: The 2021 Journal is selling well and the initial print run has 
sold out. Bob is getting another batch printed.
 
Other business:

- New board members are needed.
- If attendance at regular monthly meetings continues to decline, they may 

come to an end.  It may be possible to carry on the Association by 
continuing to host the annual Fair and producing a Journal. 

Meeting adjourned at 4:10

 


